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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh, Lt. Gen. (Retd.) Nirbhay Sharma 

made a courtesy call to the Prime Minister, Shri Narendra Modi, in New 

Delhi on June 07, 2014. The Governor congratulated Shri Modi on 

assuming the office of Prime Minister of India and conveyed good 

wishes of the people of this Frontier State. 

During the meeting they discussed on various issues related to the 

State. The Governor during the briefing to the Prime minister about 

important development concerns of the State such as connectivity, 

including road, rail, air and telecommunication, hydropower and other 

important projects further requested for kind attention of the Prime 

Minister on these issues. 
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